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Dear Parents: 
 
Welcome back! We look forward to another successful year of safely transporting our students to and 
from Jefferson Township Schools. To help ensure a smooth and secure transportation experience, we 
encourage all parents and guardians to review the transportation rules posted on our department 
webpage. 
 
These transportation rules can be accessed through the Jefferson Township Public Schools website at 
www.jefftwp.org, under “Transportation Department” in the Quick Links section on the left side of the 
District Home Page. These rules are in place to protect the safety of every student riding the bus. 
Please take a moment to review them with your child and stress their importance. Safety is a team 
effort. It requires the cooperation and commitment of bus drivers, parents, students, and school staff 
working together. Students are responsible for the seat they are assigned on the school vehicle. If 
they notice any damage to their seat, they should report it to the driver immediately. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and for taking the time to review these important guidelines.  
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at (973) 663-5785 or by email 
vsanchez@jefftwp.org or transportation@jefftwp.org. 
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
 
      Vanessa Sanchez 
      Transportation Supervisor  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


